
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political landscape developments with Aras Habeeb

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed the developments of the

political situation in Iraq and ways to support the government in providing services and job

opportunities with the Secretary-General of the Iraqi National Congress, Mr. Aras Habeeb, and

the head of the Feili Kurds General National Congress, Dr. Tariq Al-Mandalawi, and several

Feili leaders on 27/7/2023, where His Eminence stressed the importance of investing all the

potentials and efforts to achieve sustainable stability. H.E. held everyone responsible for

this matter and called for electoral competition based on programs and service schedules

provided to Iraqi citizens.


